
Senator Murray: Deal Keeps Politics Out of 
Columbia River System Operations 
Sep 10 2018 
(Washington, D.C.)  – Today, U.S. Senator Patty Murray (D-WA) released 
the following statement: 

“The future of the Columbia River is critically important to the 
Pacific Northwest economy and to our way of life, which is why I 
have long insisted that we keep politics and partisanship out of 
this and allow the ongoing legal process to play out. I am glad 
this deal does exactly that. Nothing in this report, and nothing in 
the bill itself, would insert Congress or partisan politics into the 
process or would interfere with the court-mandated 
comprehensive review that everyone can participate in and 
accounts for all uses of our river system. 

“Throughout this process, it has been and will continue to be 
important that we make sure scientific questions remain in the 
hands of scientists and not politicians. I continue to stand ready 
to work with any Republicans who are willing to work with me to 
forge consensus around these important Pacific Northwest issues 
and not just politicize the process, facts, and science.” 
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